
 
 
 

 

 

31 August 2017   
  
  
David Guadagni CERTIFIED MAIL: 
City of Redding 7016 2140 0000 1629 6474 
777 Cypress Avenue  
Redding, CA 96003  
  
 
NOTICE OF TERMINATION; ORDER R5-2013-0074-106 (NPDES PERMIT NO. CAG995001), 
WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS FOR DEWATERING AND OTHER LOW THREAT 
DISCHARGES TO SURFACE WATERS, CITY OF REDDING, REDDING WATER UTILITY 
SERVICE AREA DEWATERING, SHASTA COUNTY  
 
The City of Redding has been issued a Notice of Applicability for regulatory coverage under the 
Statewide Drinking Water System Discharge Permit, State Water Board Order 
2014-0194-DWQ, with an effective date of 1 July 2017. The submittal package and Notice of 
Intent for Order 2014-0194-DWQ serves as a request for termination of coverage under the 
Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board’s (Central Valley Water Board) Waste 
Discharge Requirements for Dewatering and Other Low Threat Discharges to Surface Waters 
(Order R5-2013-0074-106). All remaining reports under Order R5-2013-0074-106 were found 
complete and in compliance with the terms of Order R5-2013-0074-106. 
 
Except for purposes of enforcement, coverage under R5-2013-0074-106 (Waste Discharge 
Identification No. 5A45NP00012) is hereby terminated as of 1 July 2017 through this letter.  
 
If you have any questions please contact Zack Chandler at (530) 224-4206, 
zack.chandler@waterboards.ca.gov, or at the footer address. 
 
 
Original signed by Clint Snyder for 
 
Pamela C. Creedon 
Executive Officer 
 
ZC: db 
 
cc via email: Josh Watkins, City of Redding, Redding 

David Smith, USEPA, Region IX, San Francisco 
Diana Messina, State Water Resources Control Board, Sacramento 
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